
 

 

Dear Glow Friends, 
 
Have you ever had a nagging thought in the back of your mind 
that one of your Christmas decorations MIGHT NOT BE AN 
AUTHENTICALLY ANTIQUE PIECE?  
 
Or have you been considering a major purchase for your 
collection and would like to know HOW THE EXPERTS 
MAKE THE DISTINCTION between “real” and “knock off?” 
 
If so, a trip to Dallas will be WORTH IT next year for a GOOD, 
OLD-FASHIONED, TRADITIONAL Golden Glow Convention! 
 
Your Dallas convention team has been putting together a 
stunning slate of Educational Demonstrations, Talks and 
Roundtables for our 2024 gathering that will help ANSWER 
THOSE QUESTIONS!  
 
At NO EXTRA COST to convention attendees, more than 20 
of our club’s most-esteemed experts will offer talks and 
informational presentations on a variety of pre-1900 to Mid-
Century topics, including 8 two-hour sessions on: 
 

§ How to tell if your antique GERMAN SANTA is the 
real deal (2 sessions); 

§ How to authenticate KUGELS (2 sessions); 
§ How to authenticate SEBNITZ ornaments  

(2 sessions); and  
§ How to REPAIR antique ornaments (2 sessions) 

 
Over the next few weeks, we will be revealing the full details 
of our entire 2024 EDUCATION line-up and highlighting the 
Glow members who have been generous enough to agree to 
share their expertise with all of us. 
 
So polish up your inner Rhinestone Cowboy, because it will be 
WORTH THE TRIP to join us in Dallas for A LONE STAR 
CHRISTMAS, Aug. 7-10, 2024. 
 
You won’t want to miss it! 
The Dallas Convention Team 
Co-hosts: Jane Coker (janedallas2024@gmail.com) 
and Timothy Chapman (timdallas2024@gmail.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

IS YOUR SANTA REAL? 


